
   

 

JULY, 2019 

“Here I am lord, send me”, Prophet Isaiah’ s 

response to god’s call has been an example 

to all the faithful both clergy and laity… 

 My wife Barbra and I are right 

now full of mixed feelings as we bid 

farewell to the place we have called 

home, and friends we have held dear 

for the past few years as we served as 

Missionaries here in Brazil, at the same 

time excited for our new move to 

Belize to make it our new home and 

more friendship. 

As some of you may be aware, we have 

be assigned to serve as Missionaries in 

the Belize/Honduras District of 

the Methodist Church in the 

Caribbean and the Americas 

(MCCA), and soon my family and I 

will be relocation from Brazil to Belize. 

Therefore, as of July 1, 2019 our 

missionary work and position is with 

the Methodist Church in Belize even 

though we are still here in Brazil 

packing and waiting for our relocation 

date. 

This means that if anyone of you our 

friends and partners are planning on 

mailing anything to us, it should wait 

until we give you our new address in 

Belize. 

Furthermore, our GBGM Missionary 

Advance Number remains the same, 

and feel free to continue using it for 

your support, except for the Project 

special Advance which was meant for 

Brazil. 

 

 

THINGS TO LOOK FORWARD TO IN THIS NEWSLETTER: 

 

1).Our (the Mulemenas) announcement of relocation from Brazil to Belize as Missionaries. 

2).The end of our mission with the Council of Churches in the Amazon Rainforest, in Brazil. 

3). Your Partnership and Support is dearly cherished, THANK YOU. 

Our missionary 
journey 

Rev. Charles & Barbra Mulemena 
with their four children. 
Rev. Charles Mulemena is now 

serving as Global Ministries’ 

Missionary - Pastor and Trainer 

of the Belize/Honduras District 

of the Methodist Church in the 

Caribbean and the Americas. 
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With sincere hearts Barbra and I would love to say THANK YOU. Thank you for 

your continued prayers and financial support that we have been receiving while we 

served the various communities here in the Amazon Rainforest. And now even as 

we move on to serve many communities in Belize we would like to even strengthen 

our partnership with you, your Church community, family, and many other 

organizations. For your financial support, please follow the link: 

https://advance.umcmission.org/p-1619-mulemena-charles.aspx 

As we partner with god, we 

also appreciate your 

partnership with us. 

 For the past 3 years we have been 

serving as Missionaries here in Brazil and I 

have been Coordinator of the Council of 

Christian Churches in the Amazon 

Rainforest. Last Sunday June 30 was our 

last day of work here. As we bid farewell, 

we have cherished the moments we have 

had working with such a loving and caring 

people of Brazil. We literary did 

everything together as a people, working, 

dancing, eating, and caring for one another 

in challenging times. When we first 

arrived, we felt out of place and kind of 

weird to imagine that we will be spending 

much of our time daily with the people 

whose language and culture was different 

from what we were used to. Now as we 

leave, we are wondering how we are going 

to live our lives and ministry without 

them. It is even harder on our children, the 

two (2) oldest kids are asking us a lot of 

questions as to why are we leaving our 

friends, our Schools, and our nice teachers? 

When are we coming back to visit them, 

and is it okay for us to invite them to go 

with us to Belize? 

Furthermore, details of our new ministry 

and mission field will begin to come your 

way as soon as we have arrived and settled 

in Belize. At the moment; 

1).We invite all of you to fervently pray 

for our family, especially the children as 

we move from one continent to the other 

that they adapt well and faster, 

2). Also pray for our smooth relocation 

and transitioning. 

3). Pray for us as we learn the new culture, 

the place, and the people so that God 

grants us the ability to incarnate fully and 

steadily. 
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